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Document and Reference  Comment 

YoungsRPS on behalf of  Millhouse Developments Ltd 
REP2-027 

The representation states that no provision has been made for direct access 
on the clients land given the historic planning consents CM/00/D/337 and 
CM/04/D/550 (corrected from submission made). 
 
Northumberland County Council dispute that Millhouse Developments Ltd 
has an extant planning permission for the site in question and therefore 
access requirements for the land as set out in the representation are not 
required. 
 
Millhouse Developments Ltd have been provided with a detailed 
explanation for the stance that the Council has taken on this matter and we 
do not believe that it is the purpose and remit of this examination to 
establish the planning status of this land. No Certificate of Lawfulness of 
Existing Development has been applied for by the company.  
 

 


